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Rosia, Ashley

From: Hooven, Cody
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 7:27 PM
To: ESD Sustainability
Subject: Fwd: Thank you, Mayor Faulconer, for Moving Us Closer to Energy Choice

 
 
 
 

Cody Hooven 

Chief Sustainability Officer 

City of San Diego 

Economic Development Department 

T (619) 236-6563 

 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Ivanna <pattonivanna@gmail.com>  
Date: 12/18/17 4:29 PM (GMT-08:00)  
To: "Faulconer, Mayor Kevin" <KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov>, "Straw, Jack" <JTStraw@sandiego.gov>, 
"Faucett, Aimee" <AFaucett@sandiego.gov>, "Hooven, Cody" <CHooven@sandiego.gov>  
Subject: Thank you, Mayor Faulconer, for Moving Us Closer to Energy Choice  
 
Dear Mayor Faulconer, 
 
Families in 71 cities and nine counties around California currently enjoy cost- 
competitive electric bills, cleaner energy, local jobs and the freedom of energy choice with Community Choice 
Energy. This tried and true program has given cities the ability to reinvest millions of dollars back into their 
neighborhoods. 
 
The families and small businesses of San Diego deserve that choice, and we thank you for taking the next step 
to take control of our energy destiny. 
Never before have we had the opportunity for choice, competition, local renewable 
energy development using local labor and community control, and Community Choice Energy is the only 
proven way to get to our Climate Action Plan goal of 100% renewable power by 2035. 
 
We look forward to the development of a business plan for CCE without delay, and 
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applaud your continued leadership in providing San Diegans with the freedom to choose our own electricity 
provider. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ivanna Patton 
 
3511 Seahorn Circle  


